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News Release  

 

Visioning Survey Deadline Extension  
    

For immediate release 
 
(Kahnawà:ke – 21, Kenténha/October 2008) The Mohawk Council of 
Kahnawà:ke (MCK) would like to announce a two week extension to the deadline 
to complete the comprehensive Kahnawà:ke Vision survey. Completed surveys 
should now be handed in no later than Friday, October 31, 2008 at 10am. 
 
If you would like a chance to offer your opinions by taking part in this important 
survey for the future of Kahnawà:ke, pick up a copy at the reception desk of the 
main MCK building.  
 
Completed surveys should also be submitted at the main reception of the MCK, 
addressed to the attention of Christine Zachary-Deom, Legal 
Counsel/Advisor/Negotiator, Office of the Council of Chiefs. An incentive is being 
offered for completed surveys. 
 
The first group of Visioning essays were recently published in the 
Onkwarihwa’shon:’a Newsletter. Another group will be published in the very near 
future. 
 
For more information contact Christine Zachary-Deom at 450 632 7500 ext. 261. 
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For information about this release, please contact:        
Gene Diabo 
MCK Communications Officer 
450 632 7500 ext. 254 
gene.diabo@mck.ca          
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